
 

 

 

Chief and Council would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a 
happy and safe Easter weekend.  

While you and your family are enjoying the weekend, please bear in mind that the Covid-19 virus is still 
active in the community, and we should continue to keep our guards up and follow the necessary 
safety guidelines that health officials continue to advise.  

Household bubbles, masking, social distancing, hand washing and good air circulation all remain good 
practices to reduce the risk of spreading the virus.  We encourage everyone to continue to make good 
choices.   

 
Please be reminded that we are all susceptible to the Covid-19 virus and to be kind and thoughtful of 
your fellow community members. There should be no stigma attached should we get sick, no blame to 
lay, only care and kindness. Happy Easter friends and family. 
 

 


